Dalton Select Board Meeting
Minutes of October 23, 2017

Present were Selectmen: Jay McCusker and Nancy McVetty

Called to order 6:30 PM
Previous meeting minutes were read.
Jay McCusker made a motion to accept minutes as written. Nancy seconded. Approved 2-0

The property taken by Deed in 2014 will be going up for sale. The Board discussed the avenues
we have to choose from to sell them. It was agreed that the Road Agent and Jay would check
the properties that have houses on them and get access with keys made for them.

The Board was given copies of the Sewer Ordinances from 1989. They will review them and it
will be discussed at the next meeting. The Sewer Permit was rewritten. Jay made a motion to
accept the rewritten permit. Nancy seconded. Approved 2-0

The cost of our Solid Waste disposal was discussed. It was decided to raise the price of the
rolls of bags from $10.00 to $11.00 for small roll and from $15.00 to $17.00 for the large roll.
Jay made a motion to raise the bag price. Nancy seconded. Approved 2-0

Jay reported that Chris Matthews, a plumber came to look over the sink situation. He
recommended that it be scoped with a camera. He does not have one. Since Roland Abbott
was scheduled to come look as well, he was asked if he has a scope and he does. So, we are
waiting now for Roland to come scope out the pipes to see what direction we will go in to repair
the issue.

The budget planning was worked on for a while. Jessie will ask the Department heads to
submit or bring in their budget plan for 2018 for the next meeting

The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 PM

Next meeting November 6, 2017

Respectfully submitted,

Jessie Wentworth Administrative Assistant
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